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Dear Colleagues 

Select Committee on the Constitution 
 

As you know Alan Ransome (Cleveland) recently proposed the establishment of a select 
committee on the constitution. I have now consulted MAG, who raised no objections, and 
National Councillors. Eleven NCs supported the proposal and three were against. As a result 
I have approved it.  
 
The Committee will work in accordance with the protocol approved at the January 2021 
Council.  
 
Paul Stimpson has now kindly set up a new section for select committees on the National 
Council part of the website. The membership and terms of reference of the Disability Select 
Committee have already been posted there and when the membership of the Constitution 
Select Committee have been finalised I will ask Paul to post that as well. 
 
I have invited Alan to explain briefly what he envisages the Committee will cover at the April 
2021 Council meeting. 
 
I should add that (although the Committee can start work as soon as it is ready) it is possible 
for Council to reverse a decision to establish a select committee. However given that the 
majority of those who responded supported the establishment of the Committee and 
agreed that Alan should chair it this is unlikely. 
 
With best wishes 
Estyn  
 
Estyn Williams 
National Council Chair 
 

 


